
 

 

KwaZulu-Natal nurses allowance: 2021 

 

PHSDSBC Resolution 1/2005 makes provision for the payment of a uniform allowance for all nursing 

staff. 

 

The PSA wishes to inform members that approval has been received by the National Department of 

Health for the allowance to be paid and a circular will be issued in this respect. 

 

It is anticipated that the processing of the allowance will be completed by the end of April 2021 with the 

allowance to be paid by the KZN Department of Health no later than 15 May 2021. 

 

Members will be informed of developments. 
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